Wovember
Twenty-fourth

1928, ,

R. Stanley weir, Esg., K.C.,D.C.L.,
B0 Wotre Dame Street West,
Montreal.

Dear Mr, Welr:-

I feel that you will consider me
very ungrateful for not acknowledging before
this your kind letter of Wovember 3rd, in which

you were good enough to give your approval of my
address a8 i1ssued by the Canadian Club,

The letter arrived one day Jjust as
I was leaving the office and after reading 1t 1
put it away in the pocket of & coat I have not
worn since.

with meny thanks and all good wishes,
I am,




